
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Resident,

Hope you and your family are well.

Please be advised that Aspen Build are planning to recommence works on Ivy Church Lane from Monday 11th May.

The traffic management system will be in place daily from 8.00 am until 4.00 pm closing Mina Road between Old 

Kent Road and Ivy Church Lane.

Initially we will be making adaptions to our site welfare accommodation getting ready for piled foundation works 

commencing the first week of June.

Aspen will be implementing enhanced site safety measures associated with Covid-19 as advised by UK Government 

and following the procedures and guidance set out within the Construction Leadership Council “Site Operating Pro-

cedures (version 3)”.

Construction Leadership Council website; www.constructionleadershipcouncil.co.uk  
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